
Campus Cleanliness Drive conducted by NSS Volunteers of the 

College Theog (13th September, 2023) 

NSS volunteers of the college conducted campus cleanliness drive under the supervision 

of NSS Programme Officer Dr. Kalpna Sharma, Dr Rajesh Kumar and able guidance of College 

Wise-Principal Dr. Anita Rathour. The students cleaned the college campus and collected plastic 

garbage from every nook and corner of the college premises. They also carried out a campaign 

on ‘Say No to Plastic’ and emphasized to make the campus plastic free. Around 68 NSS 

volunteers participated in this cleanliness drive. 

 



 



 


